
 

 

22nd March 2024 

Clubs at Larchwood – Summer Term 2023/2024 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We pride ourselves on offering all children an array of extracurricular clubs, which are free of charge.  This 

forms part of the Larchwood ethos.  

To ensure this is a transparent and fair process, we are asking all children to choose their three preferences in 

priority order.  We will guarantee that every child will be offered a place in at least one of these clubs. 

 

Please return the tear-off slip and return it to your child’s teacher.  Any slips given to the office will delay 

the process and could mean your child does not get the club they applied for as their first priority. 

 

Lunchtime clubs will run for half an hour.  

 

Afterschool clubs will finish at 4.15 pm. Please ensure your child brings a kit for sporting activities as PE kits 

must remain in school. 

 

Clubs will start on Monday 22nd April 2024  

 

There will be a separate letter for Mr Duncan’s football clubs which will be sent out after the Easter break. 

 

Lastly, I would like to thank all staff that have taken the time to offer these opportunities and experiences for the 

children of Larchwood.  Amazing! 

 

Please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 27th March 2024  

 

Mr S Bowsher 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Clubs at Larchwood –  Summer Term 2023/2024 

 

Child’s First Name:  ………………………… Child’s Surname: …………………………            Class:  …… 

My club choices are: 

1 

 

 

2 

 

 

3 

 

 

 

 
Signed:  …………………………………………………………….  (Parent / Carer)  


